
Troy High School is consistently one of the top high schools in the state of Michigan, and this video

gives us an opportunity to showcase one of the reasons why. The AP Biology teacher at Troy High

connects her students with a different university every year to complete real and authentic scientific

research. This year, students researched bacteria found in bugs as part of a study out of Penn State

University. The video was shared to our community as another example of the unique opportunities

students will find at Troy High, and was also shared internally at the school as advertisement to take

the AP Biology class. Our parent community expects the best for our students, and this video

highlights the positive impacts our teachers and classrooms can deliver.


